
SECRETARY-GENERAL OF IIMSAM REMIGIO MARADONA WELCOMES THE A 

THE	“ON GOING DAILY FOOD FOR LIFE PROGRAMME”	15K+	RECIPIENTS	HAVE	
BEEN	 SERVED	 ALREADY	 AT	 THE	 IIMSAM-SH.	 ZAYED	 CENTRE	 IN	 KISUMU-KENYA	 SINCE	 IT	
RE-0PENED	ON	9	 JUNE	AFTER	THE	COVID-19	HIATUS.	AN	AVERAGE	600+	ARE	SERVED	 	ON	A	
DAILY	BASIS		MONDAY	THROUGH	FRIDAY.	WEEK	OF	13-17	-	JULY	2020	DEPICTED	BELOW.	

(Shown	in	pictures	above	and	below	taken	on	week	of		13-17 July 2020	recipients	at	the	Sh.	Zayed	Free	Spirulina	
Distribution	Centre.	Kisumu	-	Kenya)	IIMSAM’S	Sr.	Staff	Secretariat-Members.	Left	&	right	Pictures	above.	

Sr. Field Director	Mr. Fredrick Lwamba	and	Ms. Grace A. Nyalal Sr. Fiscal Affairs.  
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